MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022

August 18, 1942

Dr. Carl W. Maxfield 31 Central Street Bangor, Maine

Dear Siri

You will find enclosed, herewith, the papers which you submitted to the Attorney General under date of August 15, 1942.

The papers submitted by you have been carefully examined and you are advised that there appears to be no reason under the laws of this State why the plan for a mobile dental service in the St. John river valley should not be consummated.

You are advised that if the Board of Dental Examiners so desire, they may approve and participate in such a plan.

Very truly yours,

John S. S. Fessenden Deputy Attorney General

JSSF:gh